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World Book Day
World Book Day is on Thursday 4th

March. We are inviting all children to

wear their pyjamas to school and

children at home can join live lessons

wearing theirs. The children coming

into school are welcome to bring in

their favourite book and discuss it with

their classmates. Throughout the day,

there will be some book-related

learning. The live lesson that day will

be like a mini book club meeting! On

Thursday afternoon, there will be

whole school challenge to make a

potato book character and build an

amazing reading den where you can

get ‘hooked on a book’. More

information about this will be added

to your Class page on Class Dojos. The

potato challenge will be judged by

members of our school community

and there will be a prize for the winner

in each class. Don’t forget to send us

photos of what you get up to!

Mother’s Day 14th March
Look out on Class Dojos on Monday for

details of some wonderful homemade

shortbread biscuits we will be selling for

Mother’s Day!

Lent Liturgy
On Monday 1st March at 1:15pm, our

wonderful Year 4 children will be leading

us in our Lent Liturgy – some from in

school and some from home. The link

will be posted on Class Dojo. We will also

be hearing about how each class is going

to raise some money to buy CAFOD

World Gifts – our chosen charity

for the Lenten period.
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Happy are those who remain faithful under trials, because when they succeed in 

passing such a test, they will receive as their reward the life which God has 

promised to those who love him.
James 1:12

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Wednesday 

24th –

Tuesday 2nd

March

Parent/Pupil 

Consultations

Monday 1st

March
Lent Liturgy 1:15pm

Thursday 4th

March
World Book Day

Friday 26th

March
School Mass 9:15am

EYFS Adam

George Watson

Year 1 Wiktor

Lily

Year 2 Weronika

Cayden

Year 3 Jaxson

Isaac S

Year 4 Kyle

Tyler

Year 5 Luca

Abbie

Year 6 Emily

Denis

The government has announced that

all schools will reopen to all pupils on

Monday 8th March. We are currently

finalising our plans to ensure that

everyone can return safely. Both

Breakfast Club and After School Club

will resume from 8th March and will be

open to all pupils.

Re-opening to all pupils


